
2018 Shannon CSI Bidders Conference 

 Questions and Answers 

Q. Is the inclusion of the community gang assessment part of the application, is it a requirement? Do 
you need just one copy? 

A. If the community assessment has been completed; one copy can be included within the original 
application submission as additional material (Attachment I). If an applicant has not completed the 
assessment they will need to respond accordingly within the Strategy Development section of the AGF. 

Q. During the webinar, we thought we heard that one form with all the signatures of the collaborators 
should be submitted with the application. 

A. While the individual letters will be sufficient, it is preferable to submit one Letter of  Collaboration 
(Attachment G) with the signatures from all partners. 

Q. I was just looking over some of the documents required for the 2018 Shannon CSI Grant and I 
encountered an issue with attachment A – the Cover Page. I was entering my agencies information, 
when text in the “title,” “address/zip code,” “phone number,” and “fax number” fields kept auto-
populating the remaining fields. As I went to adjust the fields below, they would again all auto-populate 
to what I had just re-typed. I tried to trouble shoot a few ways, but to no avail. Please let me know if 
there is another way I can go about this. 

A. Attachment A has been updated and reposted to the Shannon website.  

Q. The AGF states that we need to use data after December 2016 unless we are expressing a trend of 
some kind. How is that possible? 

A. on page #7, the AGF has been updated to reflect December 31, 2015. 

Q. The AGF states that existing applicants should respond accordingly when requesting funding due to 
the level funding of Shannon in 2018. Can we ask for more funding? 

A. Yes, applicants can request more funding; however, since there are no additional funds have been 
made available from 2017, the increase that you are requesting is not guaranteed.   

 
 

 


